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23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It’s been a busy week, with the children settling in back at school as well as the exciting Valentine Film 
night last night. Luckily, we haven’t had the snow and the power cut of the last week before half term! 
 
Delius House Award 
Congratulations to Delius House (Yellow) who won the award for the most house points last half term. 
As a reward, all members of Delius House will have a non-uniform day on Thursday 29th February. 
 
Film Night 
A huge thank you to the Friends of Low Ash for organising a successful Film Night for the children last 
night, and equally to you all for supporting this as a fundraiser for school. The children all had a great 
time, though we’re not entirely sure how much film watching went on! 
 
School Absence 
Please remember that if you are intending to apply for a leave of absence from school for your child, the 
correct form must be completed and submitted to the office a full 2 weeks in advance of any departure 
date. An email is not sufficient as all absence requests have to be in line with Bradford Council’s 
procedures. Forms are available outside the school office. 
 
If your child is poorly and you need to report their absence, please make sure that you also let us know 
the specific reason they will be off, rather than a more general ‘unwell’. This helps us to form a picture 
of any bugs in a particular area of school, or any illnesses that need reporting if a number of children fall 
ill with the same issue. 
 
Lost Property 
As mentioned in our last newsletter, lost property will be displayed each Friday after school to give 
parents/carers the chance to locate lost property easily before it disappears altogether, which does 
sometimes happen.  
 
Parent/Carer Consultation Evening 
Finally, hopefully you have noted that it is parent/carer consultation evening on 28th and 29th February. 
Please see the separate Ping about bookings. It is a really good opportunity to meet up with your child’s 
teacher and talk to them about how they are progressing as well as to share anything that you wish to.  
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Uniform 
Thank you for all the effort that has been made by parents and carers to send children into school in the 
correct PE kit after our previous request. Just to remind you, the school PE kit is as follows: 

• Plain white t-shirt or with school logo 
• Black or navy shorts or black or navy long track suit bottoms (plain blue or black leggings may 

also be worn) 
• Leotards may be worn for indoor PE if preferred 
• Black, navy or red sweatshirt (plain or with school logo) 
• Trainers 
• All items should be plain. Football kits etc. are not acceptable.  
• Long hair must be tied up for PE and no jewellery should be worn. If your child wears earrings 

(only small studs allowed), please make sure your child can remove them or that they are not 
worn on PE days 

You can find full details of our school uniform on our school website. 

If your child is in Key Stage 1 and has an after-school PE club, they may come to school in their PE 
uniform on that day. If your child is in Key Stage 2 and has a PE after-school club, they should come to 
school in their uniform and change at the end of the day (unless of course they have PE that day). 

Useful dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 28th February – Parent/Carer Consultation Evening 3.45-7.15 
Thursday 29th February – Parent/Carer Consultation Evening 3.45-5.45 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
 
Future dates can be found in the calendar section of our website. 
Upcoming Events | Low Ash Primary School 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at the upcoming events and 
activities. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Fiona Meer and Beth Medhurst  
Co-Headteachers  
Low Ash Primary School                                                                                                           

https://lowash.bradford.sch.uk/calendar/

